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March 14, 2014

City of Bend Building Division Plan Reviewer,

Re: Pilot Butte Middle Scohol – City of Bend Review comments, Project Permit Number: 18-0646
	
Mr. Craig Brown, 

Please see the below responses to the Plumbing review comments from the referenced project #18-0646.

PLUMBING
General: 

1. Item #3:	See Civil response.

2. Item #2:  	There is already an existing floor drain serving drain from the existing water heater which 			was missing from the plan. The existing floor drain is now shown.

		Reduced Pressure Backflow Device has been added to the plan. See revised P1.01 and 			P6.01

3. Item #3:	All sinks have been revised to 2”W connection on P1.01 and connection schedule on 			P6.01.

4. [bookmark: _GoBack]Item #4:	Any chemicals used, if any, is diluted  prior to dumping into the sink. 
		If in any case, chemicals are drained into the sewer system, the discharge in the pipe is  			is diluted by waste discharge from a WC flush valve. This strategy has be approved and 			utilized at other middle schools in in Bend LaPine School District.

		

	

Sincerely, 

Takako Baker

Takako Baker
MFIA
Engineering Excellence since 1945
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